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RE: Use of Two New Logos in Broadcast Bulletins 

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division is pleased to announce the 
use of two new logos in our Broadcast Bulletins.  The two logos, shown below, will identify 
contracts utilizing Environmentally Preferable Purchasing (EPP) and/or Small Business 
(SB) and Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise (DVBE) participation. 
 

  
 
Specifically, the EPP logo will be associated with contracts that have a reduced impact on 
human health and the environment, compared to competing products serving the same 
purpose. 
 
 The SB/DVBE logo will be associated with contracts that include SB/DVBE suppliers. In 
an effort to meet and/or exceed the State’s mandated contracting goal of 25% SB 
participation and 3% DVBE participation, as stated in Executive Order S-02-06, DGS is 
committed to alerting departments on contracting opportunities that maximize utilization of 
certified SBs/DVBEs whenever possible.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact:  
 

Shane Nazar 
916-375-4604 



shane.nazar@dgs.ca.gov 
 


